
 

 

EC-FSC 2 
Expansion of Access To Newsletters 

Moved: Director Boehner 
Seconded: Director Norris 
 

Whereas, 
 Current Division and Section emails are published on the ARRL website; 

Whereas, 
 Members have expressed an interest in subscribing to the emails of Divisions and 
Sections other than the Division or Section in which they reside; 

Whereas, 
 Access to current Division and Section emails is limited to Division Directors, 
Vice Directors, and Section Managers; 

Whereas, 
Providing Members access to all Division and Section emails would enhance 

Member awareness of the breadth of Amateur Radio activities in other Divisions and 
Sections; 

 
It is accordingly resolved that: 

Within a reasonable time, but no later than January 1, 2023, the ARRL will create 
a means for all Members to access and/or subscribe to all Division and Section 
emails. 

 

Cost: IT time to revise the website to permit Members to subscribe, or have access to, all 
Division and Section emails — estimated not to exceed $3,000 in employee time. 


